
We will have NO in person worship 

this Sunday, January 30th.  

You can worship at home with our email 
blast attachment.  You can view short 
videos on our YouTube channel at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-
jcI8jRhOQ .  You are also invited to view the livestream of Christ 

the Good Shepherd at 10:00am.  You can view it on their website, 
https://www.christthegoodshep.org.  Please scroll down and click 

on “Click here to Zoom”. 

Dates to Remember: 

Thursday, January 27th—NO BIBLE STUDY. 

Sunday, January 30—NO IN PERSON WORSHIP OR ANNUAL MEETING. 

Tuesday, February 1—Tuesday Crew, 9am; Executive Team, 6:30pm. 

Wednesday, February 2—No choir rehearsals (Voice and Bells) 

Sunday, February 27—Worship in person and Annual Meeting afterwards. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

We will meet on Transfiguration Sunday, February 27th for an in depth 
discussion of our transition and input on the future of our church.  The 

full Annual Report will be available at the Sunday, February 16th in 
person worship, in the church office, or one can be emailed to you. 

We will not have Bible study class on 

Thursday, January 27th or Thursday, February 3rd. 

2021 Contribution Statements are now available.  Please pick 

yours up in the church office, or let the office know that you 

would like yours mailed to you. 
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